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Upcoming Events 

 

• Committee and General Meeting to be held 10th Sept 2022. 

• Helensburgh Lions Country Fair – Market Stall Saturday 22nd October 2022 
It will be appreciated if we can all assist in this day. 
 

If you are aware of any community activities that would be suitable for the club to 
participate in, please feel free to raise it with any of the club’s committee 
members. 

 

 

General Business: 

 

• Thanks to all members for their assistance in preparing and building the new 

walk way area. The new pavers should help with drainage to keep us a bit 

dryer in this foul weather. 

• Whilst we have a good deal of items for club sales, it was noticed at our last 

sale events that the smaller items moved the quickest. 

If we can put some thoughts to different items for club sales would be great. 

Cheap and cheerful, practical, whimsy, ornamental but different to what 

we have. Examples are Rick's resin Butterfly's from June's Show and Tell and 

the old faithful Door Stoppers. 

• A quick reminder that the club library is available to all members with copies 

of Australian Wood Worker, Fine Woodworking etc available to get some 

ideas on your next project. Just remember to sign out and back in anything 

that you need. 

• Please remember to always keep the workshop clean and tidy. After finishing 

on the tools, clean up the area. Don’t leave jobs lying around on benches. If 

you have a project going, remember to label with you name and the date so 

that it does not get forgotten.  

• Work shop safety must always be at the top of our list of priorities. Wear 

suitable clothes and enclosed shoes. Always clean up after yourself, especially 

the workshop stationary tools. 

• Before using any of the power tools, please ensure that the dust collectors are 

operating, and vents open on your equipment. This is especially important on 

the sanders throughout the workshop. 
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SHOW & TELL: 

 

 
Thank you to those that bring in their work to keep us all entertained and inspired. 

Always feel free to bring in you works, either complete or still in progress, to the 

general meeting for “Show and Tell”. 

It can be a great opportunity to show off your work or to get some ideas from other 

members. 

 

 

 

 

A few things from Ric 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
As I’ve gotten older, people think I’ve become lazy. The truth is I’m just being more energy efficient. 
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Aaron has been busy again. 

 

   
 

 

 
 
 

 

Want to Share NEWS with other members? 
If you have any articles, project notes, or humorous items to share with fellow 

Woodies, drop a line to Editor: 

jason@hedley.net 

 

 
As I’ve grown older, I’ve learned that pleasing everyone is impossible, but annoying everyone is a piece of 

cake. 

mailto:jason@hedley.net

